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I’m a 33-year-old business owner from Seattle, running a fully remote speech and 

voice clinic operating in Washington, Oregon, and New York. Our remote model is 

essential because it allows us to reach clients who may not have access to 

specialized voice services locally while staying competitive against established 

hospital speech clinics. This approach fosters innovation and enables us to connect 

with clients beyond the states where we’re licensed. 

 

Please support HB 2357 to ensure that new and growing businesses like ours can 

continue to compete, drive innovation, and expand access to care across state lines, 

keeping the market fair and dynamic. 


